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Best Wishes for the

Holiday Season

and the New Year

Paul D’Anieri, Dean

College of Liberal Arts & Sciences

University of Florida



Century Tower was built in 1953 to commemorate the 

100th anniversary of the university and was dedicated to UF students 

killed in World Wars I and II. In 1979, a cast-bells carillon was 

installed in the Century Tower. The campus enjoys the sounds of 

this unusual musical instrument, played daily in informal programs 

during class breaks and in longer recitals for special University events.


